

OFFICE OF HOUSING & NEIGHBORHOOD DEVELOPMENT TOWN OF HAMDEN, CONNECTICUT

November 30, 2009

Luisa, Carmine, and Joe Capasso G.L. Capasso, Inc. 15 Oxford Street New Haven, CT 06513

Dear Luisa, Carmine, and Joe:

On behalf of the Town of Hamden, I wanted to thank all of you for making the Keefe Community Center Restoration Project such a great success. As you know working with governmental agencies can often be challenging and burdensome. It was nice to have an open dialogue which aided in completing the project in timely fashion. Additionally, your masonry staff of Eddie, Carlos, and Margarito was a pleasure to work with.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Chris Marchand, Community Development Manager

Town of Hamiden